
Good morning members of the committee, 
 
I live in Central Point, Oregon, and I am a constituent of US Congressional District #2.  I simply ask that 
you strive to make the redistricting process transparent, technology and data-driven, fair, and as free of 
political bias as possible.  I ask that you strive to implement a system that would maximize fairness if it 
were to be implemented nationwide in every Congressional District.  The end result should be neutral to 
both of the major political parties.  Redistricting should be a non-factor in the ongoing struggle for 
power in which the Republican and Democratic parties continue to participate. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Phil Guidotti 
541-778-5549 
12345 Table Rock Rd, Central Point, OR 97502. 
 


